Welcome to...

Year 6

Hello and welcome to Year 6! I am so lucky to have these amazing children for their final year at Riccall CP School – what an amazing year it's going to be! I hope you had a wonderful Summer holiday. Team Year Six are very excited for the year ahead and we have been super impressed with the way that the children have settled back into school routines.

I look forward to seeing you at our **welcome meeting on Friday 8th September.** If you can't make it, feel free to email me or phone with any questions. I'll also put the slides on Seesaw.

Miss Simpson

Important Dates

Friday 6th October - Harvest Festival

Timetable				17	
M.	T	W	T	F	
	Music	PE	Outdoor Ed	Home- work PE	

This half term's theme is...
The Tydors